
I would like to submit my comments in support of SB 723, and ending cruel coyote contest hunting! 
Other states have joined the ban; please represent the majority of the state and end this horrific 
practice. It’s disgraceful that such an environmentally progressive state has had so much debate over 
this!!! These contests are cruel, unnecessary, cater to special interests and rural ranchers and are 
scientifically unsound. Mike Finley ODFW chair even admits it’s counterproductive:  
https://www.google.com/amp/s/beta.washingtonpost.com/science/2019/05/17/predator-hunting-
contests-face-bans-amid-backlash-several- 
states/%3foutputType=amp 
 
Sincerely, 
Renée Espenel  
1226 SE 47th Ave. 
Portland Ore, 97215 
503-233-1209 
Sent from my iPhone 
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